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Detour Planned Next Week for U.S. 17 Resurfacing Project in Palatka 

PALATKA, Fla. – As part of the U.S. 17 from North Boundary Road to State Road 207 

resurfacing project, a detour is scheduled for Tuesday, May 14 to Thursday, May 16 for 

placement of a pipe crossing.  

Yelvington Road at Old San Mateo Road to U.S. 17 will be closed from 6 a.m. Tuesday, 

May 14 to 6.am. Thursday, May 16.  

Drivers seeking to travel from Old San Mateo Road to U.S. 17 will head east on Old San 

Mateo Road and make a right onto Theatre Road to access U.S. 17.  

Halifax Paving, Inc. began the $8.3 million resurfacing project in October 2023 and is 

estimated to complete the work by late 2024, weather and unforeseen circumstances 

permitting.  

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 

2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on X (formerly known as Twitter) or at MyFDOTNEFL on 

Facebook. 
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